
CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-10662 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received comments from the
 New York Urology Specialists related to CMS-10662.  This is the reconciliation of the 
comment.

Comment Summary: The CMS Administrative Simplification HIPAA Compliance 
review program collects unnecessary and duplicative data which causes a burden for the 
healthcare provider.  The commenter requests that OMB decline this request as CMS has 
not justified the need for this collection. 

Response:  CMS appreciates the commenters feedback; however we would like to assure 
them that HHS is compliant with the requirements set forth at (44 U.S.C. 3501–3520). 
The purpose of the form in question is the collection of data and its use within the 
Administrative Simplification Compliance Review Program. The Administrative 
Simplification Compliance Review program conducts proactive reviews of standardized 
transactions, to identify areas of non-compliance with HIPAA Administrative 
Simplification rules. Program participants undergo a review of their electronic healthcare 
transactions, identifying non-compliant transactions regarding transaction standards, code
sets, unique identifiers, and operating rules. Participants are given the opportunity to 
correct any non-compliant transactions, subsequently data gleaned from compliance 
reviews, is utilized to develop lessons learned leading to increased compliance. 
Additional information regarding the Administrative Simplification Compliance Review 
Program can be found at: 
https://www.cms.gov/priorities/key-initiatives/burden-reduction/administrative-
simplification/enforcement/compliance-review-program
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